From: Manager Chamber

Sent: Thursday, April 1, 2021 12:51 PM **To:** Aaron Sloan <esloan@kawarthalakes.ca>

Subject: Re: Letter concerning parking meters in Bobcaygeon

Thanks Aaron!

Denise Benning-Reid Chamber Manager Bobcaygeon & Area Chamber of Commerce manager.chamber@bobcaygeon.org

Office: 705-738-2202

On Thu, 1 Apr 2021 at 12:30, Aaron Sloan <<u>esloan@kawarthalakes.ca</u>> wrote:

Hello,

Please find attached correspondence regarding the removal of parking meters in Bobcaygeon. I am available to receive any comments or concerns that you may have.

Kind regards,

Aaron Sloan

Manager, Municipal Law Enforcement and Licensing

City of Kawartha Lakes

705-324-9411 ext. 1223

www.kawarthalakes.ca



Please consider the environment before printing this email.